Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2016 12:31 PM

To: 'Mehrdad'; Ed Hemmat (edhemmat@gmail.com)

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Meeting for RO182 - ROBINSON PROPERTY / MOHAWK OIL CO (T06019784055)

Hello Mehrdad,

I've delved further into the case file and found an inference to a potential UST removal at the subject site. This may
explain why a previous case worker said the UST(s) were removed. However, | have not come across definitive
documentation stating USTs have been removed.

As discussed in the meeting, | am to go through the case file and pull out language pertaining to various UST locations
and present figures re the identification and location of soil bores. This remains in progress and is on my action item
list.

Following my case file review, we will identify action items in a letter and request a work plan to address these items.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Mehrdad [mailto:mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net]

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 1:05 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Hemmat, Ed <edhemmat@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Meeting for RO182 - ROBINSON PROPERTY / MOHAWK OIL CO (T06019784055)

Hello Keith,

| am following up on our last meeting on September 28, 2016. During the meeting we provided a
document issued bu the County about the underground tanks were removed in 2000 and discussed
the phase | study we have submitted. You told us you will provide a list of open items in October but
not later than early November. As of today we have not received your list.

Please send us the list of open items for us to complete.

Thank you and regards,

Mehrdad

From: "Mehrdad" <mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net>

To: "Keith Nowell, Env. Health" <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Cc: "Dilan Roe" <Dilan.Roe@acqgov.org>, "ed hemmat" <edhemmat@gmail.com>
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Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 9:54:35 PM
Subject: Re: Meeting for RO182 - ROBINSON PROPERTY / MOHAWK OIL CO (T06019784055)

Thanks, Keith. Ed and | will be attending the meeting.
Regards,

Mehrdad

From: "Keith Nowell, Env. Health" <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

To: "Dilan Roe, Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>, "Mehrdad Dokhanchy
(mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net)" <mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net>, "Tim Cook"
<tcook@cookenvironmental.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2016 4:17:26 PM

Subject: Meeting for RO182 - ROBINSON PROPERTY / MOHAWK OIL CO (T06019784055)




